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Dear Friend, 

Wow! What an unprecedented time we are living in! Things are much different than we’ve ever experienced. 

January began with much hope and anticipation for the new year and to see what the Lord would do in and through 

us! And it has turned out to be so radically different from what we had imagined, but in spite of that, we have seen 

God continue to work in our lives and ministry, and hope you have too.  

Although, for the past few weeks, we’ve been unable to meet physically with our family and friends, church groups, 

and even unable to gather with other believers and celebrate Easter, we’ve seen God’s faithful people take a step 

back and adjust to the times. They’ve made sermons and worship available online, connected via video calls, and 

interacted via social media as well.  

These times are very uncertain, but in the midst of them, God is still faithful.​ ​We recently posted a​ ​blog about 

trusting Him in a time of uncertainty, the link is below, we hope you’re encouraged by it. 

dareministries.com/2020/04/02/trusting-god-in-a-time-of-uncertainty​/ We have been working to post more 

frequently to our​ ​blog as well. Visit dareministries.com regularly for new content. 

In the midst of these times, Dare Ministries has not stopped 

working to fulfill its mission of preparing young saints for a lifetime 

of ministry and unifying the Body of Christ. We have been meeting 

with our college group weekly, via video conferencing, for prayer, 

worship, studying the Word, and much needed fellowship. We’re 

also still preparing for our annual Dare Conference, planning for 

the grand re-opening of ​The Upper Room Coffee House​, and getting 

details together for our youth Conference in Uganda this December.  

A big project that we launched in the midst of this, is our YouTube 

series called ​Truth in Two​. The mission is to​ share a Biblical 

perspective on current events and Bible truths in two minutes or 

less​. Would you please take a moment to subscribe on Facebook or 

Youtube  and follow us on​ ​Instagram! The latest video can be found 

on our Youtube Channel at https://youtu.be/OeFFjec8wKc. 

This year, we also have plans to go to Uganda in December to help put on a youth conference with national ministry 

partners. Around 2,000 students are expected to attend. We are planning to take a small team, and will share more 

information on this soon.  

How are you doing right now? What prayer requests do you have? We’d love to pray for you and be an 

encouragement to you. Please feel free to reach out to me at Sarah.Rieger@DareMinistries.com or email Brandon at 

Brandon.Anderson@DareMinistries.com. 

Blessings, 

  

Sarah Rieger 

Chief Operations Officer 
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